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COMMANDER’S CORNER 

Harry F. Nesbitt Post 10087 

2170 Vet Lane 

Beverly Hills, Fl 

(352) 746-0440 

VFW10087.ORG 

The purpose of this communication is to offer any 
assistance you may need and to update you on what we are 
able to do while the post is closed. 

If you need assistance, know of another post member or 
any veteran that needs assistance please contact the post. 
We are in the office most days doing financial office work or 
maintenance, however if we are not able to answer the 
phone please leave us a message and we will get back to 
you as soon as possible. The post Number is 352-746-0440. 

The best way to contact the post is through email; the post 
email is vfwpost10087@gmail.com 

We check our email every day and will respond as quickly as 
possible. Please include a current phone number so we can 
use it to follow up quickly. 

The State Commander has stressed that posts must take 
care of and assist our membership in any way possible so 
again please contact the post so we can assist you during 
this time that is very stressful for all of us. Be safe and 
healthy during this period of the Coronavirus. Remember 
let’s keep our distance but work together to beat this. 
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Please do not forget to renew your dues. Everyone that is annual please check 
your cards and make sure you are up to date. You should contact the post if you 
need any assistance with membership. Even though we can not meet at the post 
we would still like to keep renewing and also enroll new members. 

During the time our post is closed we are doing the following: 

1) Barb and Willie have pressure washed the Smoking Room and Grill Room to 
include cleaning all furniture and fixtures. 

2) We have cleaned the entire post with bleach solution and we will do so 
each week even while the post is closed. 

3) Drains and drain traps have been removed and cleaned with a bleach 
solution. 

4) Bar rails are being sanded and resealed to insure all old residue is removed 
and new sanitized finish provided. 

5) Sue has been cleaning the entire kitchen putting up new blinds and again 
insuring a sanitized environment. 

These items were completed so you can be assured when we are able to 
reopen your post it will be a clean and safe environment. 

 

Please note: 

We are not sure when we will be able to have a membership meeting to accept 
final nominations and hold elections. I will email an update by mid-April. At this 
point the following members have indicated an interest to serve in the following 
post positions: 

Commander: Frank Del Rio, Mike King, Pat Lenaghan 

Senior Vice: Dennis Kocielko  - Junior Vice: Bob Hembree 

1 Year Trustee: None – 2 Year Trustee: Gary Klemanski – 3 Year Trustee: None 

Quartermaster: Howard Wahl is considering 

With sincere appreciation for your patience and support 

Bill Merryman, Commander 
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